
 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

REGARDING RESOLUTION 2021-48 “ ESTABLISHMENT OF CAPITAL RESERVE FUND 

– VILLAGE HALL” AND RESOLUTION 2021-49 “ESTABLISHMENT OF CAPITAL 

RESERVE FUND – RECREATION CENTER” 

MONDAY, AUGUST 2, 2021 

6:30 P.M. 

 

Mayor Tobin opened the public hearing at 6:30 p.m.  

 

Deputy Clerk Hart read the advertisement aloud as it appeared in the newspaper.  

 

Deputy Mayor Sim stated that the capital reserves are part of the Village’s 5 year plan and there 

are no current reserves for Village Hall or Recreation Center. The reserves will be established 

only with no fund transfers at this time.   

 

A motion was made by Trustee Lockart to close the public hearing. 

Motion seconded by Trustee White. 

 

VOTE:   Trustee Lockart  Yes 

   Trustee Rubino  Yes 

   Trustee Sim   Yes 

   Trustee White   Yes 

   Mayor Tobin   Yes 

Motion passed.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:34 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

Alexandra M. Hart 

Deputy Village Clerk 

Village of Colonie 
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